
The Oak: an update 
 

The Oak, a grade II listed building in Charing High Street was sold at auction in June. At 
the present time, we do not know the identity of the new owner. Nor do we know what 
the future holds for the building, which has been designated as an Asset of Community 
Value. Charing Parish council would like to see its future as a much-needed pub, 
restaurant and b& b.  
 


